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MEMORANDUM  

 
                

 
To: ZPAC 
From: Matthew H. Asselmeier, AICP, CFM, Director 
Date: October 25, 2024 
Re: Proposed Text Amendment Related to Enforcement of Window Sign Regulations       

(Petition 24-32)  
As part of the codification review process, the Sheriff Department requested that the enforcement 
regulations for window signs contained in Section 36-1051 (12) be amended.  
 
The redlined version of the text is as follows: 
 
Window signs. Window signs shall be affixed only to the interior surface of the glass and shall not be 
located on any windows above the first floor of the building. Such signs shall not exceed thirty-five 
(35) percent of the window surface area for each building face. Signs shall not be affixed in such a 
manner that a safety hazard to customers or staff of the establishment is created by the obstruction 
of vision. The County Sheriff Zoning Administrator or designee shall be empowered to require the 
removal or relocation of any such sign deemed to be a safety hazard. 
 
To Staff’s knowledge, the above section of the Zoning Ordinance portion of the Kendall County Code 
is the only section of the Zoning Ordinance portion of the Kendall County Code where enforcement 
was assigned to someone other than the Zoning Administrator or their designee.  
 
Information was sent to the Townships on October 25, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please let me know. 
 
MHA 
 

 


